
Jolene Riggs, Citizens for Schools Walla Walla PAC 
replied 
(Thu, 12 Oct 2023 at 3:57 PM) 
To: "PDC Support" <pdc@pdc.wa.gov> 

External Email 
All reports in question have been amended. His complaint was the lack of details on the expenses. I 
have corrected this. I do not know how to show the $92 expense between campaigns or how to 
respond to his complaint about the $92.  
 
I am hoping my amending these reports will satisfy this complaint and you can close this matter.  
 
If there is anything else I can do please let me know.  
 
Thank you 
Jolene Riggs 
 

Jolene Riggs, Citizens for Schools Walla Walla PAC 
replied 
(Wed, 18 Oct 2023 at 10:48 AM) 
To: "PDC Support" <pdc@pdc.wa.gov> 

External Email 
Because there were technical difficulties with PDC for amending the carry in cash to 2020, I added 
the $92 PO Box expense to end of 2018 and amended that report. End of campaign cash now 
matches the carry in cash for 2020 campaign. All the reports that needed more details have also 
been amended. 
 
Have I satisfied everything on the complaint? Except the late reports. I can't do anything to correct 
the past but I'll try to be better on the future campaigns.  
 
Thank you 
Jolene Riggs 

https://wapdc.freshdesk.com/a/contacts/13040951573
https://wapdc.freshdesk.com/a/contacts/13040951573

